
 

Mr Simon Lockley 

 

Thursday 2nd October 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

Here is the letter giving you information for the term ahead.  

Along with this letter you will find an overview of this term’s learning.  It would be most 
helpful if you could share this information with your child.   

In our Wider Curriculum learning this term we will explore the following: 

Year 1: In History, we will explore toys from the past and present and how they have changed 
over time.  Later in the term, in Geography, we will be learning all about our local area of 
Tewkesbury and where our school is located. 

Year 2: In History, we will be the exploring the events of the Great Fire of London, what 
London was like before the fire, how the fire started and why it spread so easily.  Later in 
Geography, we will be looking at London as our capital city and make comparisons with our 
local area of Tewkesbury.  

P.E 

Please ensure that P.E. kits are brought into school on a Monday morning (they will be 
returned each Friday).  

Outdoor Learning 
 
Y1: Please ensure that puddle suits, wellies and the kit listed by Miss Hunt, is in school for 
Outdoor Learning sessions.  
 
Y2: Outdoor learning sessions will take place later in the year. We will be in touch with 
further details about this nearer the time.  
 
Home Spellings 
Every Monday, we will send out the spellings for the week so that Year 2 children can practise 
these at home. Year 1 children will have spelling activities sent home later in the term.  
 
 
Reading Diaries 
We would like to see Reading Diaries completed so that we can support you and your child 
with their home reading journey. Please could these be brought into school each day.  
 

Mr Simon Lockley 



Homework 

Children in Year 1 and 2 will be expected to do the following for homework each week: 

• Reading – children to read at least four times across a seven-day week. 
• Doodle Maths – children to complete the Doodle Maths assignment set (when they 

login to Doodle, the assignment can be found by clicking ‘assignments’) 
• Spelling practise of words sent home 

If you have any issues or questions which you need to discuss with us please feel free to make 
an appointment.  

Kindest Regards, 

The Key Stage 1 Team 
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